Medical School Report Slated

U.S., State To Learn Of Toledo Progress

Toledo's medical school study committee yesterday decided to prepare a progress report on its work and send it to Ohio and federal government agencies.

Dr. Frank F. A. Rawling, committee chairman, said the report will keep the agencies abreast of Toledo interest in a medical school and might be helpful in the future if more government aid for medical schools becomes available.

He emphasized that the committee still is studying the feasibility of establishing a medical school in Toledo.

The committee is in the

The committee is in the process of selecting a consultant to continue the study. City Council has approved \$6,500 for this purpose.

Dr. Rawling, reported on a meeting with American Medical Association officials in Chicago, said the AMA believes the committee is proceeding in the proper manner and will cooperate with the committee.